



Nombre \_\_\_\_\_ Curso \_\_\_\_\_ Nº \_\_\_\_\_

## GRAMMAR

*will / won't for predictions*

**1 WRITE sentences or questions using the affirmative (✓), negative (✗) or question (?) form of *will*. Use CONTRACTIONS where possible.**

- Will there be a new park in our city? (✓) *There'll be a new park in our city.*
- They will like the plans for the skatepark. (?) \_\_\_\_\_
- You will be interested in the playground. (✗) \_\_\_\_\_
- Will I make friends at the rowing club? (✓) \_\_\_\_\_
- Millie will love the duck pond. (?) \_\_\_\_\_
- The picnic area will have a lot of benches. (✗) \_\_\_\_\_
- There won't be concerts at the open-air theatre. (✓) \_\_\_\_\_
- Community groups will plant wildflowers. (?) \_\_\_\_\_

**2 Put the words in the correct order to make sentences or questions.**

- you / Will / another / move / country / to *Will you move to another country?*
- this / won't / You / enjoy / movie \_\_\_\_\_.
- one / visit / I'll / Canada / day \_\_\_\_\_.
- in / He'll / famous / become / future / the \_\_\_\_\_.
- Laura / will / study / What / year / next \_\_\_\_\_?
- team / win / league / the / Our / won't \_\_\_\_\_.

**3 Complete the sentences with *will* or *won't* and the verbs below. Use contractions where possible.**

arrive drive not leave not lose not sit not spend save stand walk win

- You're good at tennis. You *won't lose* the match on Saturday, you *'ll win*!
- Jaime \_\_\_\_\_ all his money this week, he \_\_\_\_\_ some for his next holiday.
- I think the bus \_\_\_\_\_ at the bus stop at 5 p.m, but it probably \_\_\_\_\_ until 5.20 p.m.
- We \_\_\_\_\_ on the ground at the music festival, we \_\_\_\_\_.
- In the future, \_\_\_\_\_ people \_\_\_\_\_ everywhere in cars or \_\_\_\_\_ they \_\_\_\_\_ or cycle?

*First Conditional*

**4 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets. Use contractions where possible.**

- If you *get* (get) dressed quickly, you *won't be* (not be) late for school.
- Matteo \_\_\_\_\_ (not come) to the basketball club if he \_\_\_\_\_ (be) tired this evening.
- If I \_\_\_\_\_ (take) some nice photos, I \_\_\_\_\_ (send) them to you.
- Ana \_\_\_\_\_ (lose) the board game if she \_\_\_\_\_ (not concentrate).
- If we \_\_\_\_\_ (lend) you some money, \_\_\_\_\_ (you / give) it back?
- \_\_\_\_\_ (your brother / feel) scared if we \_\_\_\_\_ (visit) that creepy castle?

**5 Complete the email with the correct form of the verbs below.**

arrive be be buy call go have not have not play remember send sit

Hi Jack,

Dan is coming to visit this Sunday. It will be great to see him! He'll probably be on the 10.25 a.m. train. But he says he (1) 'll call me if he (2) \_\_\_\_\_ at the station earlier.

First, we (3) \_\_\_\_\_ to the outdoor gym in the park if Dan (4) \_\_\_\_\_ his sports clothes – but sometimes he forgets things! (5) \_\_\_\_\_ you \_\_\_\_\_ him a message about the sports clothes if you (6) \_\_\_\_\_ time? He always listens to you!

After the outdoor gym, we (7) \_\_\_\_\_ down and have lunch at the café if there (8) \_\_\_\_\_ free chairs. But if the café (9) \_\_\_\_\_ busy, we (10) \_\_\_\_\_ some sandwiches and a drink from that food truck.

I'd love to have a game of tennis in the afternoon, but we (11) \_\_\_\_\_ if we (12) \_\_\_\_\_ enough time. We usually need an hour and a half for a game and Dan's train is at 4 p.m.

See you on Sunday! 😊

Erin

## 6 Choose the correct verb forms.

- There will be terrible air pollution in our city if we ... have more electric buses.  
a won't      **b don't**      c doesn't
- If it rains today, Manuel ... volunteer at the park.  
a don't      b won't      c doesn't
- The wildflowers will grow if you ... them now.  
a plant      b 'll plant      c plants
- If they exercise at the outdoor gym, ... get very fit.  
a they're      b they      c they'll
- What ... do if our playground closes?  
a will we      b we will      c won't we
- If ... cold later, will you stay at home?  
a it'll be      b it be      c it's

## VOCABULARY

### Outdoor events

#### 7 Choose the correct outdoor events.

- It's the ... today! There's wonderful music and a lot of people on the streets of the town.  
A funfair      **B carnival**      C car show
- The students are playing against the teachers in the ...  
A charity football match      B concert      C food (truck) festival
- My mum loves driving. She'd like to go to the ...  
A music festival      B fun run      C car show
- I saw the new *Spider-Man* film at the ... yesterday.  
A funfair      B outdoor cinema      C carnival
- Which singers and bands are at the ... ?  
A arts and crafts market      B fun run      C music festival
- Our favourite musician is playing at a ... next week.  
A concert      B carnival      C funfair

### Outdoor leisure activities

#### 8 Choose the correct outdoor activities.

- The new track in our park is very good for ...  
A drone flying      B rowing      **C cycling**
- You need windy weather and a big open space for ...  
A working out      B kiteflying      C free running
- If you can't run and catch things, you won't be good at ...  
A Frisbee throwing      B jogging      C in-line skating
- It's important to have strong arms for ...  
A cycling      B in-line skating      C rowing
- You need to be careful because you can go very fast on two wheels when you are ...  
A microscooting      B drone flying      C working out
- It's easy to fall over when you do ...  
A rowing      B in-line skating      C drone flying

#### 9 Match the definitions with the words in the box.

|         |              |                  |                 |         |        |             |
|---------|--------------|------------------|-----------------|---------|--------|-------------|
| CYCLING | FREE RUNNING | FRISBEE THROWING | IN LINE SKATING | JOGGING | ROWING | WORKING OUT |
|---------|--------------|------------------|-----------------|---------|--------|-------------|

- moving through a city by running, jumping and climbing under, around and through things: \_\_\_\_\_
- running slowly for exercise: \_\_\_\_\_
- doing physical exercise: \_\_\_\_\_
- the sport or activity of riding a bicycle: \_\_\_\_\_
- moving a boat through water using long pieces of wood with flat ends: \_\_\_\_\_
- moving your arm quickly to send a light plastic object like a plate through the air: \_\_\_\_\_
- moving along using a pair of boots with small wheels on the bottom: \_\_\_\_\_

Extra: Features of parks

**10 Complete the sentences.**

1. We often go in-line skating at the *skatepark*.
2. The o\_\_\_\_\_ g\_\_\_\_\_ is the best place to do exercise and get fit.
3. You can buy food at the c\_\_\_\_\_, or you can eat your own food in the p\_\_\_\_\_ a\_\_\_\_\_.
4. If you enjoy being near the water, you can sit next to the small d\_\_\_\_\_ p\_\_\_\_\_ or the big l\_\_\_\_\_.
5. To get to the car park, walk along this p\_\_\_\_\_ and go over that b\_\_\_\_\_.
6. You can sometimes watch famous actors at the o\_\_\_\_\_ t\_\_\_\_\_.
7. We always take our little cousin to the p\_\_\_\_\_. He loves playing there.

**READING**

**The Amazing Amazon**

The Amazon Rainforest is the largest rainforest in the world. It covers 7,000,000 square kilometres and stretches across seven countries. Over half of the planet's rainforest is in the Amazon. It does something very important. The plants take in carbon dioxide and produce oxygen. In this way they clean the atmosphere, because carbon dioxide increases pollution and global warming. The Amazon is part of the reason we are able to breathe fresh air.

Doctors are very interested in the plants of the Amazon. This is because for thousands of years, the people living there used plants as medicine. For instance, there are plants that can lower a high temperature and ones that can help with headaches, toothaches and muscle pains. The Amazon people who have knowledge of these plants are called 'medicine men'.

Scientists have identified plants in the Amazon that can treat diseases, including malaria. Researchers from Brazil are looking for a cure for cancer in the Amazon. The work is difficult because there are so many plant species to research. They test each one to find out if they have medicinal properties. This takes a long time and is very detailed work. Another difficulty is that the rainforests are being cut down. It means that many plants are lost and animals lose their homes. Many of them die as a result. If people continue to destroy the rainforest, we will lose our chance to discover valuable new medicines.

**11 Read the article. What is the main point of the article?**

- ☐ A. to tell a story about a man's research into medicinal plants
- ☐ B. to explain how the planet produces clean air
- ☐ C. to describe why the Amazon is important to the planet

**12 Read the text again. Complete the answers to the questions.**

1. What does the Amazon have more than 50% of?  
It has more than 50% of the planet's \_\_\_\_\_.
2. How does the Amazon clean the Earth's atmosphere?  
It takes in carbon dioxide and produces \_\_\_\_\_.
3. What have the people of the Amazon used as medicine for a long time?  
They have used \_\_\_\_\_ as medicine.
4. What are researchers looking for in the Amazon?  
They are looking for a cure for \_\_\_\_\_.
5. What two problems make research on the plants difficult?  
There are many types of plants and the rainforest is being \_\_\_\_\_.

**LISTENING**

**13 Listen to the conversation. What kind of projects are the students talking about?**

- ☐ A. building homes for the future
- ☐ B. creating more environmentally friendly places for people to live
- ☐ C. using solar energy to power homes

**14 Listen to the conversation. Complete the answers to the questions.**

1. What advantages does Molly give about the homes in her project?  
Molly says the 'Tiny Houses' are \_\_\_\_\_ and environmentally \_\_\_\_\_.
2. In which country is the ecovillage Jason talks about?  
Jason's ecovillage is in \_\_\_\_\_.
3. Why isn't there much pollution in the village Jason talks about?  
There isn't much pollution because people mainly \_\_\_\_\_ or \_\_\_\_\_.
4. Planting trees in the streets is good for the environment. What other benefit does Becky say this has?  
She says that it will make the city \_\_\_\_\_.